
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Request  
 
Please can you provide me with all the recorded information you hold in connection 
to your decision not to renew the contract for the creative directors on the Haigh 
Hall project?  
  

Response 
 
The Contract expired on 30th September 2024 and a decision was made by the 
Project Leader, James Winterbottom, Director for Strategy and Innovation not to 
renew the contract under his delegated powers which do not require a written 
record 

 


